CITY OF EL. PASO HOUSING AUTHORITY SELECTS BRAND ADVOCATES

The Brand Advocates has been awarded a contract by the City of El
Paso’s housing authority to handle public relations and
communications. Our El Paso office opens on February 4,2019 and we
are excited to soon hire local residents from the city’s affordable
housing communities to work with us. The Housing Authority of the
City of El Paso (HACEP) has undertaken a $1.3 billion, multi-year,
city-wide affordable housing revitalization effort. HACEP is the largest
housing authority in the State of Texas and the 14th largest in the
United States, with an annual operating budget of $91 million.

www.TheBrand Advocates.com



